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Comments: | live in Florida but vacation frequently in the Teton region, have family that live in Driggs, ID and own
land in Teton, WY. PLEASE DO NOT increase the two areas along the southeast and southwest borders of the
SUP area (Mono Trees and South Bowl) where GTR is proposing a boundary adjustment. DO NOT! It is not
needed and is detrimental to the environment beyond what was already planned. Please don't be greedy with our
beautiful, pristine public lands, they aren't making any more! "The care of the earth is our most ancient and
worthy and, after all, our most pleasing responsibility.” ~ Wendal Berry.



